
Dear Local Planning team

I write to express my disappointment at the proposal to build a crematorium in the heart of 
the Firs Farm green space and that I object to the proposal.

Green space in Enfield is being eaten up by over development. This is having a detrimental 
impact on the environment which in turn seriously harms the people and animals living in 
the area.

The Firs Farm wetlands needs to be protected and if anything expanded to improve the 
natural habitat for the animal population living there. It’s an important place for people to 
visit for their own well-being. 

I really do hope that the crematorium proposals are scrapped and another location found 
that will not harm the people living in the firs farm area as well as the surrounding nature.

Yours faithfully

2808


